KANSAS CITY TERMINAL RAILWAY COMPANY

GENERAL NOTICE NO. 1
January 1, 2024
Effective January 1, 2024.

All KCT General Notices dated the Calendar Year 2023 are hereby cancelled.
.
RESTRICTIONS CURRENTLY IN EFFECT:

________________________________________________________________________

Kansas City Terminal Railway requests that you continue to be alert for unusual activities or occurrences on or near railroad property and immediately report any suspicious activity to Traffic Control dispatchers on radio channel 060.  Touch tone East Dispatcher at 187 and the West Dispatcher at 188.  Emergency Touch tone is 911

-Per Director Tatum.

Robert S. Tatum
Director of Transportation

Kansas City Terminal Railway Co.
General Notice(s) in Effect: No. 1
